Minutes 4/5/2005

-Greenfire was contacted and they said it would be cool if we did a bake sale for Earth day along with our tabling.  We will focus our tabling information on the environmental benefits of vegetarian lifestyles.

- We set the date for the next potluck. It will be on April 30th. Same as usual, bring a dish for 4 people or $3 and it’s open for anyone to come to.

- Website is still being worked on. We are trying to come up with a logo and other stuff to put on it.

-We are still encouraging people to check the movies we suggested last time.

